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Mrs. Manende’s 

Awesome 3rd Graders 
 

Dear Parents, 

Happy November!   

This month we are excited for election day, Veteran’s Day, 

and Thanksgiving. 

I look forward to meeting with families at conferences on 
November, 28th.29th, and 30th.  Here is the link to sign up:  
http://signup.com/go/ZbyEDnE 

 

Thank you to our room parent, Mrs. Fernandez and volunteers, 

for making our Halloween celebration successful.  We truly 

enjoyed all the yummy treats. 

 

 

Reading 

We have begun our mystery. This month the students are tracking 

suspicions in their Detective Notebooks. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Nov 6 & 12th – 

No school – Election Day & 

Veterans Day 

November 28th, 29th, 30th 

Parent Conferences  

November 22nd, 23rd -
School Closed –Thanksgiving 

Recess -  Early dismissal on 

11/21.

. 

24-25losed 24-25 
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Writing 

Recently, we have launched our opinion writing unit.  The class is writing on opinions 

supported by reasons with examples 

Math 

The students have begun our chapter on addition and subtraction and are doing a great 

job regrouping to the thousands place.  

The class continues to improve in their ability to solve word problems.  Each week we focus 

on solving a problem by showing four components:  visual model, computation, equation, 

and word sentences. 

In calendar math, focus is on time to the minute and using mental math to compute 

change. 

Science 

  The students are learning about the three states of matter. 

Social Studies: 

The class is currently reading about the history of the state in which they live.  They have learned 

many fun facts as well as studying the early inhabitants of our state.   

A Quick Sidebar… 

Please continue to have your child study basic math facts each evening to improve fluency and 

accuracy. 
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